January 2, 1975

Mr. George Devletian

1204 Belfield Avenue

Drexel H111, Pa. 19026

Dear Mr. Devietian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of
$100 for that purpose.

Our recetpt #20063 1s enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate

Enc.




